
OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR, GANGADHAR MEHER UNIVERSITY, 
SAMBALPUR 

No.... /GMU DATE.12022 ******** 

NOTICE 
It is for your information that all hostel boarders must vacate their rooms for 

Christmas vacation by 2 p.m. on December 25th, 2022. During this period, security guards and 

night watchmen are hereby deputed to take care of the hostels. The hostel caretaker or matron 
must confirm that each and every room must be locked properly before leaving the hostel and 

Submit a letter to the warden requesting to leave the hostel with an arrival date. Further, all 

hostel boarders are advised not to keep their expensive goods or items in the hostels. All hostels 

will reopen on dated. 02-01-2023. 
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REGISTRAAR 

Memo No. 90 /GMu Dated 22he2 

Copy to all Hostels/ Chief Warden / PA to VC/ PA to Reg for information 

and necessary action. 
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